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Community Update 
Representative Linda Ichiyama 

 

House District 32: Moanalua, Salt Lake, Aliamanu 
Room 327 • Phone # 586-6220 

 

 Aloha Friends and Neighbors, 
 
As we move into the fall months, we are 
busy preparing for the upcoming 2017 
legislative session.  I am humbled by the 
opportunity to represent District 32 in the 
State House.  I look forward to working 
with you to improve our community.  I 
welcome your thoughts and suggestions.  
Please feel free to contact me at my office at 
(808) 586-6220 or email 
repichiyama@capitol.hawaii.gov. 
 
My best wishes to you and your family for 
a safe and bountiful Thanksgiving! 
 

 
                            Sincerely, 
 

Rep. Ichiyama, Rep. Belatti, Rep. Morikawa, and Rep. Matsumoto 
met with the Junior League of Honolulu on October 8, 2016. The 

Junior League of Honolulu is an organization of women committed 
to promoting voluntarism, developing the potential of women and 
improving communities through effecting action and leadership of 

trained volunteers. 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 

Moanalua Elementary School Family Fun Fair 
 

Friday, November 18, 2016 
2:00 p.m. to 8:00 p.m. 

Moanalua Elementary School 
1337 Mahiole Street 

 
 

 

Enjoy great food, games, and fun! Have a wonderful time with your family, 

friends, and community! 
 



 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Community Meeting Schedule 
 

Moanalua Gardens Community Association 
7:00pm Tuesday, December 6, 2016 at Moanalua Middle School 

 
Moanalua Valley Community Association 

3:00pm Sunday, December 4, 2016 Christmas Party at Moanalua Elementary School 
 

Neighborhood Board No. 18 (Salt Lake/Aliamanu/Foster Village) 
RECESS 

 

Text to 911 
 

 
 
 
 
 
What is Text to 911? 
Text to 911 is an emergency service that is provided to all mobile users in the State of Hawaii. It 
allows someone to use their activated cell phone to contact the 911 center via text message 
instead of calling 911. 
 
Should I always text 911 because it’s easier than calling? 
No. Calling 911 is still a faster, more efficient way of relaying an emergency to Police, Fire, 
Ambulance, or Ocean Safety. Calling 911 will also provide the 911 center with access to your 
location. Texting to 911 should only be used when you are unable to make a voice call. 
 
When would someone use text to 911? 
· If you are in a situation where it is not safe to place a voice call to 911. 

· If you are experiencing an emergency that renders you incapable of speaking or hearing. 

· If you are in a location with sporadic cellular voice service. 

If I am able to text to 911, will the 911 center automatically know my location? 
No. If you send a text message to 911, it is important to give the 911 call taker an accurate address 
or location as quickly as possible, if you can. 
 
What do I say in a text? 
You will need to provide your location and the type of emergency you have (Police, Fire, or 
Ambulance) and address if you know it, including floor or room number if you are in a building. 
Send brief messages, but please do not use abbreviations. The 911 Center Dispatcher will then 
respond with text questions pertaining to your situation. 
 

For more information about text to 911, please visit the website: hawaiitextto911.com . 

 

http://ags.hawaii.gov/hawaii-enhanced-9-1-1-board/

